
 

 

 

Budget Recommendations Committee 

Police Department Subcommittee 

Minutes October 18, 2021 

 

 

Attendees: Chief Stephan Poulin, Bob Kelly, Kathy Corson, Judy Rowan    

 

The meeting was held in the conference room of the Police Department from 3 PM to 4:45 PM. 

 

Subcommittee members reviewed the Police Department budget with Chief Poulin. We will add $5000 to the 

Community Relations line to reflect the addition of a contract with Shreiber News Agency to handle all forms of 

media coverage. Chief Poulin reported on a number of grants obtained including a large federal grant to cover 

the costs of CALEA accreditation. The PD has also applied for congressional funding +/or a DOJ grant for 

body cameras. If approved, this funding would mean this CIP item would not be a warrant article. We also 

discussed vehicles and whether the SRO vehicle could be put off for one year. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Judy Rowan 

Subcommittee Chair 


